Librarian’s Report
Feb. 25, 2025


Statistics: Jan. 2025+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation:2842 (+80%)			Digital Circulation: 604(+1%)	
Computer Use:227(+27%)		WIFI Use: 1223
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 262(-17%)	ILL Borrows:443(-30%)
Children’s Programs:59		YA Programs:10		Adult Programs:185


I. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
Laura attended an the “All Things Liberty” winter festival on Sat. Feb 22 for all ages. She had craft activities, promotional items and was able to register users for library cards at the event.  Storytime and Bookworm Club sessions are underway and running smoothly.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
Teen game day and an Origami event each had about 5 teens in attendance. Teens have been assigned days to help volunteer with the Bookworm Club by helping the younger kids with crafts and choosing books to check out. 

Adult
We had an excellent turn out for our movie, Woman in Motion with 16 in attendance.  All other adult programs are going steadily.

Quilt Show
The Quilt Show is back!  We completed the hanging on Feb. 18th, and it will be up until mid-April.  We have had lots of people stop in to admire the quilts and ask about library programs.  The beginning quilting workshop will be held on Sat. March 22nd at 1 pm. (pre-registration for that event is required.)

II. Public Computers Upgraded
All the public computers were upgraded this month by RCLS staff.  Part of our annual RCLS IT fees  go to support automatic computer upgrades every 5 years. We also upgraded the Microsoft Office package on each machine to the newest version available.

III. Weeding
We have completed weeding the adult fiction, juvenile fiction, Juvenile picture books, and Easy Reader collections in January and February.

IV. Upcoming Programs
See calendars and flyers for more details about upcoming programs.  

